
 

 

25/10/2023 
 
 
Notice to Marina Berth Holders 
 
 
Following the recent works on A-Arm and the subsequent disconnection and reconnection 
of the fuel dock, we encountered some unexpected issues with our payment system. We 
are in the process of resolving this and anticipate having credit and debit card facilities back 
up and running within the next six weeks. 
 
In the meantime, we understand that many of you rely on our fuel dock, so we're here to 
make sure your experience remains as hassle-free as possible. If you're a member, you can 
still use your membership cards. Please be reminded, the PIN 1234 is required when doing 
so.  
 
For non-members or anyone who doesn't have their member card handy, you can make 
credit card payments by giving Michael Vincent a call at 6240 1857. Michael will guide you 
through the process and answer any questions you might have. 
 
We're sorry for any inconvenience this might cause and appreciate your patience as we 
restore the system. Your support means a lot to us, and we're working hard to get our fuel 
payment system back on track for you. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to get in touch. We're here to 
help. 
 
 

 
 
Sue Ball 
General Manager 


